## Keenagers celebrate 15th anniversary

The Keenagers will celebrate their 15th year during the April meeting in the Church of Christ. Norm and Merilyn Herron will be visiting and he will share a Bible lesson for the occasion.

The first meeting was held in April of 1978, and the program has been on a weekly basis from that time. Norman Herron, minister in the Church of Christ, initially worked with the program until he moved in 1987. Dean Hoggatt is directing the program at the present time. Some individuals who were members of the original Keenagers are still attending.

The program is designed to fill a need in the lives of the older citizens of the community. The purpose is to help people with a need to get together, share a meal, sing songs or share in a Bible lesson, and is an option open to any senior.

The meetings are held each Tuesday from 10 to 12 noon at the church building, 407

South Townline Rd., LaGrange.

For more information call 463-3318.